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August 27, 2019 
 
 
Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
SD Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
 

Re: Docket TC19-034 – Attachments 1 and 2 to Data Request 2 
  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Commission Staff has attached the documents referenced within Data Request 2. Included as part of this filing 
please find: 
 

1. Confidential Attachment 1 – Confidential Supplemental Petition TC17-044 
2. Confidential Attachment 2 – Second Confidential Supplemental Petition TC17-044 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lorena Reichert 
Staff Analyst 
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